
Parks Bureau Deputy Chris Deaville will run 13.1 miles with Team World Vision on January 15,

2012, in Venice Beach, California, to provide clean drinking water for children in Africa. The

leading cause of death for children under the age of five in Africa are diseases related to the lack

of fresh drinking water. Some families have to walk up to nine miles to the nearest well for fresh

water. $15,000.00 will build a well that will deliver water to 20,000 people for twenty years. As of

today, (January 4, 2012) Chris is $305.00 away from his goal of raising $2,000.00. To help Chris

and Team World Vision in this very worthy cause, visit

http://support.worldvision.org/site/TR/TeamWorldVision/General?px=1196710&pg=personal&fr_id

=1510#.Ttf-3FNKiPk.email

 

World Vision is a Christian humanitarian organization dedicated to working with children, families,

and their communities to reach their full potential by tackling the causes of poverty and injustice.

World Vision serves all people regardless of religion, race, ethnicity, or gender.

 

To learn more about World Vision, visit http://www.worldvision.org

To learn more about Team World Vision, visit http://www.teamworldvision.org .

 

PARKS BUREAU
2101 N. Highland Ave. Hollywood, CA 90068  -  Phone: (323) 845-0070

www.lasd.org

News Release
Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email

Paul Schrader 323-845-0070 parkburnewsrm@lasd.org


